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Our April focus is getting all paperwork, observations, and assessments done by the
May checkpoints deadline! This will be the final assessment of the year. We have caring
preschool paraprofessionals and the students are moving forward in all the preschool
categories set by the My Teaching Strategies curriculum.

Our playground equipment is ordered and April is going to be a month of purchasing all
items on the Early Learning budget.

We enjoyed a fun field trip to Craig at the beginning of May. We went swimming and
rollerskating. Our next field trip will be in Naukati. We are headed to a horse farm and
each student will be assisted while they ride a horse.

| have been completing a lot of Thread training opportunities for the last few months and
some paraprofessionals have completed some, too. Thread will be offering more of
these training opportunities for all preschool paraprofessionals.

We are working towards bringing our preschool program into alignment with all the new
DEED requirements. By doing this, it will bring more money to the school and most
importantly, will provide a higher quality education to our preschooler.

Starting next week, we will be offering free Ages and Stages pre diagnostic screenings
for all 3-4 yr olds.
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